
Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 

Arrangements for the Christmas Performance 

 

Please note below the arrangements for drop-off and collection for the performance 

on Tuesday 12th December: 

Drop-off/Entrance 

 All children to be dropped off at the Gazebo Fire-Exit doors at 5.40pm 

 Audience to be admitted through the main office doors at 5.50pm once all the 

children are in 

 Due to health, safety and fire regulations all audience members must have a 

ticket including children – we cannot allow pushchairs or babies on adult 

knees 

Collection 

 Everyone should remain seated until the end of both the Foundation Stage 

and KS1 performances. 

 Foundation Stage children who do not have anyone in the audience for this 

performance can be collected at 6.30pm from the main office.  For those 

being collected by someone in the audience staff will bring the FS children 

back onto the stage to be collected from the hall. 

 Year 1 will be collected from the  Y1 side door near the gazebo at 7pm 

 Year 2 should be collected from the middle/computer area using the gazebo 

doors at 7pm. 

Photographs and Filming 

If you are taking any photographs or videos you are requested to sign the disclaimer 

sheet accepting that these will be for personal use only and not posted on social 

media sites.  We will publish some photographs on the school website. If you are 

filming please be considerate of those seated behind and possibly take a seat at the 

back. 

 

Many thanks for your support and enjoy the show! 



 


